
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Further to my previous messages to you about industrial action, the NEU are holding 
a regional strike day on Thursday 2nd March. Due to the number of teachers who 
have told me that they are planning on taking industrial action, it is highly likely that 

we will not be able to keep the school open safely on this date. Therefore, there will 
be at least a partial closure of the school. Now that I have heard back from all 
teachers as to their intentions, I am putting a plan into place today as to who the 

school will remain open to and hope to be able to share this information with you by 
the end of the day.  
 

In the meantime, I wanted to give you as much time as possible to start to plan 
alternative childcare arrangements in case your child is affected by the closure. 
 

Please also note that World Book Day will be moved to Wednesday 1st March to 
ensure all children are able to take part.  
 

Kind regards, Sian Hosmer.  

 


